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Welcome to January! 

Here’s what’s happening with NH FBLA in January: 

• We are looking for a volunteer to head up the games/dance night at SLC.   This 
would involve asking other advisers to bring games etc.  The time frame is right 
after caucusing (7:30 – 9:30).  

• There were lots of good suggestions for workshops at SLC -  if you have a good idea 
or know of someone to run a workshop, please send details to MAyers 
(mklayers117@gmail.com) . 

• We need questions for caucusing -  please send them to MAyers to be included in 
the Wheel of Questions for candidates.  Gold Seal Points awarded for submitting 
questions. 

• We are still looking for Competitive Event Corporate sponsors.   The $40 covers the 
cost of an event’s medals.   Sponsors will be listed in the program and on the 
multimedia presentations. Sponsors choose the event they would like to underwrite. 

• State Officer Candidates:  live interviews will be held on Saturday, February 3, 
beginning at 9:30 in Rochester NH, address to follow.  You will receive an email 
outlining interview expectations, etc. shortly after your application is received 
(deadline 5 p.m., January 31) -  be sure to check for the email so you won’t miss 
this important event. 

• Time to make plans for FBLA Week!  The national website has suggestions for 
themes and activities each day.  Check it out -  or make your own schedule. It’s a 
great way to incorporate the state officer projects into your FBLA Week activities.  

• Submit your FBLA Week report by March 6 to receive Gold Seal Points. 
• Remember to complete the Local Chapter Activity Report available on the NH FBLA 

website.  Due March 6. 
• Send Competitive Event pre-judged items to Ms. Antonucci (eb_80@hotmail.com).  

Deadline -  February 25.  See guidelines for more information. 
• Reminder:  if you are taking an online test at SLC, bring a fully charged laptop or 

tablet that has a local account on the device created before bringing the device 
to the SLC.  If the device requires active directory authorization and students 
haven’t done that prior to arrival at the SLC, the device won’t allow them to sign in 
as it won’t see their school’s AD and DNS servers. 

 

Together We Achieve 


